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STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT,
UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Natural Resources Canada Funding for Zero Emission
Vehicle Awareness Initiative

Recommendation of the Committee
That Capital Project P.10015 EV Adoption Roadmap be increased by $112,500, funded
from NRCan.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its
meeting held on August 6, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment
Division regarding the above.

The Committee did not vote on the recommendation unanimously.

Attachment
August 6, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division.

L
Dealt with on August 6, 2024 — SPC on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services

City Council — August 28, 2024
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